MClrtin Julie Mikulas
MGFI@J[JEO Regional Land Manager

October 28, 2022

Mr. Robert Zuber, PE

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Platte S&H Mine M-2000-158, Follow-up to inspection dated September 1, 2022
Dear Mr. Zuber:

On behalf of Scout Investments, please accept this letter as follow-up to the corrective action items in the
inspection report.

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS #1: The operator shall submit a Technical Revision by 12/09/22 for the future
removal of the concrete and rebar or provide proof that the material has been moved offsite.

RESPONSE: The concrete and rebar came from the tear down of the previous plant set up. We are working
on having it removed by 12/09/22 and will provide photo documentation when completed.

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS #2: The operator shall, at the entrance of the mine site, post a sign which shall be
clearly visible from the access road. The operator shall submit photo documentation that a proper sign
has been posted by 11/04/22.

RESPONSE: Please see attached photo documentation.

We will keep you updated on the concrete and rebar removal. Please let us or Scout Investments know if
anything additional is needed for Corrective Action #2.

Sincerely,

Gl Zf{(/é u laor

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Cc: Jason VonlLembke, Scout Investments

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com






